
Appointments to Board of Directors
Maryborough District Health Service

The Department of Health is pleased to invite applications for part-time board 
director positions at public hospitals (including early parenting centres) and 
multi-purpose services with terms of office commencing from 1 July 2023. 
These positions provide an exciting opportunity for members of the Victorian 
public to contribute to the health and wellbeing of our communities.

Applicants are selected for their capabilities, including personal and 
professional attributes, skills, knowledge, and experience that contribute to 
the strategic leadership of public health care for the Victorian community. 
Safe and high-quality healthcare for all Victorians is a priority of the 
Department of Health. 

Applicants must be able to demonstrate and provide evidence in support of 
the capabilities they identify in their applications. The Department of Health is 
committed to ensuring boards, and committees, reflect the rich diversity of the 
Victorian community. We encourage applications from women, people of all 
ages, Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander people, people with disability, 
people from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds and from lesbian, 
gay, bisexual, trans, gender diverse, intersex and queer people.

Maryborough District Health Service  (MDHS) is a progressive rural healthcare 
provider in the Central Goldfields of Victoria. Our purpose is to connect our 
community to GREAT healthcare through the delivery of acute, residential 
aged care and community based services from modern campuses in 
Maryborough, Avoca and Dunolly, in the Central Goldfields Shire and Pyrenees 
Shire.

Our vision is to change the healthcare story with our community, as we 
undertake a major transformation to improve health outcomes in the region. 
We have a new $100 million dollar hospital on the way to expand programs, 
services and facilities, and attract the best people. Our team of more than 450 
dedicated staff live by our values to deliver on our patient promise and work 
with our partners to deliver high quality treatment, teaching and education 
programs that change peoples lives every day. For more information visit 
mdhs.vic.gov.au.

Applications close at midnight Monday 21 November 2022. 
Further information including how to apply, please visit 
www.health.vic.gov.au/board-applications. 




